
Request #C195765-091323 

Requestor: Marcus May 

Request Date Range: No date range provided 

Information Requested: 

“All documents related to making Lou Neff road pervious. Making Lou Neff Rd pervious was a change to 

the Vision Plan in the May version, relative to previous versions, and I am interested in any 

documentation or communication related to this change. This includes internal communications of 

Design Workshop as well as communication between Design Workshop and PARD.” 

 

Response:  

The configuration of Lou Neff in the May version of the Draft Zilker Park Vision Plan is consistent with 

previous versions (i.e., the initial release of the draft plan in November 2022). The intention to close Lou 

Neff to vehicular traffic to enhance pedestrian and bicycle access in the park through an extended trail 

network has not changed. References related to this recommendation may be found on pages 136, 157, 

160, 194, 197, and 199 of the November 2022 version of the Draft Zilker Vision Plan. References made in 

the May 2023 version of the Draft Zilker Vision Plan may be found on pages 138, 159, 162, 200, 203, and 

205. Impervious cover calculations and methodology were previously provided in response to the 

requestor’s PIR #C192329. Please see document titled “Zilker Park Vision Plan Impervious Cover 

Calculation (4/14/23)." 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


